
SHREE GLOBAL TRADEFIN LIMITED 
Regd. Office:A2, 2nd Floor, Madhu Estate, Pandurang Budhkar Marg, Lower Parel, Mumbai 400013 

Tel.022- 62918111 email : sgtl2008@gmail.comCIN :  L27100MH1986PLC041252  Website : www.sgtl.in 
 
 
Date: 13/01/2022 
 
To, 
BSE Limited 
The Corporate Relationship Department  
P.J. Towers, 1st Floor, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Subject: Certificate under Regulation 74(5) of the SEBI (Depositories and 
Participants) Regulations, 2018 for the Quarter ended 31st December, 2021 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
This is to certify that there has been no request for Dematerialisation of equity shares of 
Shree Global Tradefin Limited during the period 01/10/2021 to 31/12/2021. In context of 
the same please find attached herewith the certificate given by Registrar and Share 
Transfer Agent of the Company for the quarter ended 31st December, 2021 for your kind 
perusal. 
 
Kindly take the same on your records. 
 

Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
For Shree Global Tradefin Limited 
 
 
 
Rajesh R. Gupta 
Chairman & Managing Director 
DIN: 00028379 
 



     

    

 

 

 

 
    

 

 

    
    

  

 
 

    
    

 

 
 

     

 

 

 

   

 
Ref No. BSS/Reg 74(5)/21-22                                          Date : 05/01/2022 
 
 

  SHREE GLOBAL TRADEFIN LTD  
 A2, 2nd Floor, Madhu Estate 

 Pandurang Budhkar Marg, 

 Lower Parel 

 MUMBAI         400013  
  
Dear Sir, 

 
Sub: Certificate under Regulation 74(5) of the SEBI (Depositories and Participants) Regulations, 2018 for the 
quarter  ended 31st December, 2021.  

 
In reference to the above – captioned regulation we hereby confirm that the securities received from the 
depository Participants for dematerialization up to 31st December, 2021 were confirmed 
(accepted/rejected) to the depositories by us and that securities comprised in the said certificates have 
been listed on the stock exchange where the earlier issued securities are listed. 
 
In reference to above -  captioned  Regulation, we hereby confirm that no dematerlisation request  for equity 
shares of your company has received during the period from 01.10.2021 to 31.12.2021. 
 
We request you to kindly take note of the above in your records.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully,  

For Bigshare Services Pvt. Ltd.,  

    
JIBU JOHN 
Authorised Signatory 
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